CI1TY OF

Albuquerque

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

September 30, 1997

Demetrio Griego

Building Safety Manager

PO Box 2086

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103

RE: Fire Station NO. 6 (F14-D21A)

Dear Mr. Griego:

As you know, our office has been investigating a drainage complaint at Fire Station # six. The
complainant has stated that developed run off from the fire station is entering his property at 601

B Griegos NW.

After further research, we have found that a drainage plan was submitted on February 6, 1990
and approved February 13, 1990. Further Investigation also has revealed that the approved
drainage was not followed nor constructed per the approved plan.

In order to provide fair and effective enforcement of the City Policies, and prevent any further
damage to the adjacent property. We are requesting that a revised drainage plan be submitted

addressing the corrective measures necessary to bring the site into compliance.

Please advise our office within 15-days from the above date as to what will be done.
It I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at (505) 924-3983.
Sincerely,

Pete Nieto
Hydrology Section

C: Carlos Dominguez (AFD Chief)
Keith Bandoni

Good for You, Albuquerque!




City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

February 13, 1990

W. Reed Edgel

Rodriguez & Associates

2500 Garfield Street, SE Suite #5
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87106

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO FIRE STATION NO. 6
(F-14/D21A) REVISION DATE OF FEBRUARY 1, 1990

Dear Mr. Edgel:

Based on the information provided on your resubmittal of February 6, 1990, the
above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit and Grading/Paving
Permit.

Please attach a copy of this plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off
by Hydrology.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Bernie J. éntoya
Engineering Ass1stant

BJM/bs ]
(WP+1507)
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Cily of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

KEN SCHULTZ
MAYOR

December 8, 1989

W. Reed Edgel

Rodriguez & Associates

2500 Garfield Street, SE Suite #5
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87106

RE: PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO FIRE STATION NO. 6
(F-14/D21A) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED NOVEMER 30, 1989

Dear Mr. Edgel:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of December 1, 1989, the
above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off
by Hydrology.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,
Y/ 272

Bernie J.izontoya, C.E.

Engineering Assistant

BJM/bsj
(WP+1507)
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
Walter H. Nickerson, Jr., P.E. ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505) 768-2500

Assistant Director Public Works
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